
From: Marc Samwick <mayor@scarsdale.com> 

Subject: Re: Current Village Board Consideration of Recent CAC Report on Village Gas 

Blower Local Law 

Date: January 11, 2021 at 10:30:16 AM EST 

To: "Edward A. Morgan" <eamlaw@optonline.net> 

Cc: Steve Pappalardo <spappalardo@scarsdale.com> 

 

Hi Ed, 

 

I hope you and your family are well. 

 

Thank you for your email and for your input on the leaf blower issue.  The Village Board will 

certainly consider your thoughtful and well-reasoned comments as it deliberates on this issue 

tomorrow. 

 

Wishing you a healthy and happy new year. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Marc 

 

 

 

On Jan 11, 2021, at 1:47 AM, Edward A. Morgan <eamlaw@optonline.net> wrote: 

 
CAUTION: External sender. 

     In connection with the recent CAC report on gas blowers, 
which I understand will shortly be discussed by the Village 

Board, I attach a letter (the attachment with the “DT” number) 

for your consideration.  I would appreciate its distribution to 

all Village Trustees and others interested in Village Hall.   

  

The attachment to that letter was another letter, dated 

January 6, from a group of interested Scarsdale residents with 

whom I’ve worked in this subject matter.  The second attachment 

to this message is what I have as the final version of the 

January 6 letter, the attachment to my letter.  I say “what I 

have” because Darlene LeFrancois Haber was the lead signatory on 

the January 6 letter, and she advised that it was the final 

text.  The circumstances, however, indicate that the signatory 

list in the second attachment here possibly may not be 

absolutely as sent to you previously, although the list should 

be close to final.  Should clarifications be needed on that 

point, Darlene should be able to help. 

  



Should there be any comments or questions, I would of 

course be pleased to discuss them at some mutually convenient 

time. 

  

With thanks for your consideration, and best regards, 

  

EdEdEdEd        MorgaMorgaMorgaMorgannnn 
8 Tunstall Road     

<DT210109A.docx><Support_Letter_to_Village_Board_re_Mitigating_Impact_of_Gas_Leaf_B

lowers_2021-01-07.docx> 

 

 

 


